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Dear Presidents, 
 
In the first place I hope you are all well in these uncertain times. 
 
As you will understand we have been in close contact with the organizing associations 
AGIS of Italy, and ASSGF of France about the prospects and possibilities for organizing 
the 2021 tournaments. 
Looking at the serious situation in both countries, and of course also in the rest of Europe, 
and taking into account the prospects for the coming period, both associations have 
decided to cancel the ESGA tournaments for 2021. A decision with full support of the 
ESGA Board. 
The respective hotels have been informed, but you still have to cancel your possible 
reservations yourself. 
 
Of course this is a very ‘heavy’ decision but you have got to take into account all 
organizational aspects to be considered and as said the hygiene requirements. 
The board will evaluate the different options and possibilities for 2022 and will come back 
to you as soon as possible. 
 
As for the ESGA General Assembly we schedule a “Zoom” meeting on Thursday, August 
5th 2021 at 17.00 hrs. 
 
Dear friends, of course this is all very disappointing but ‘it is what it is’ and we will come 
back as soon as possible to you on the possibilities for 2022 and the years to follow. 
 
On behalf of the Board, 
kind regards, 
 
Bart Constandse 
ESGA President  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


